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Friday 23rd September 2016  

Head Lice 
 
We have reported cases of head lice in school. Please 
check your child regularly so we can eliminate these 
unwelcome visitors. It is best to fine tooth comb your 
child’s hair with conditioner in it so the eggs can be  
removed as well. Unfortunately, doing this just once is 
not effective and needs to be repeated daily until you 
are sure they have gone because if any eggs are left 
they will hatch and the cycle starts again.  
 

Message from Lyn Brimson 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
This weekend the year 6, Mr Snow and Mr Hinds will 
be attending the annual visit to Grenville House in 
Brixham.  They will be participating in a wide variety 
of activities such as high rope climbing, raft building, 
caving and orienteering.  We hope they have a lot of 
fun and return with some fantastic memories.   
Mr Snow will be taking the camera with him to cap-
ture some action shots so please keep a look out for 
these in the main foyer as we add to our 'out and 
about' board. 
 
Thank you for all the help and support you have given 
the office team in the last few weeks; they have really 
appreciated your patience and understanding. 
 
A huge thank you to Mr Wiltshire who has finished 
painting the fencing in the playground.  I am sure you 
will agree it looks a lot more colourful now. The next 
step is to paint the stair rail at the back of  
Mrs Harding's classroom and then help develop the 
First Steps back garden so they have some more room 
for growing plants and vegetables. 
 
I hope you have a lovely weekend, 

 
Mrs Brimson 

 

 

 

 

Our Christian Values are: 
  Teamwork  Forgiveness  Respect  Honesty  Kindness   

  Happy Birthday to those who have had a Birthday 

this week to: 

 

 

Kate Fry 

Billie Jennings 
 

 

 

We hope you had a fabulous day!! 

 

 

 

Have fun Year 6 at Grenville House and Year 4 at 

Wildside on your residentials!! We look forward to 

hearing all about it. 

 

Final Day for the Book Fair 
The PTFA will open the Book Fair 

for the final time on Monday 
morning 8.30am — 9.15am. 

Please do visit and buy some of 
the lovely books if you haven’t 

done so already! 
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Aisthorpe Peverell 

Dinham Powlett 

 
Class 1: Oscar Snow  

 

Class 2: Josephine Gray 

  Cody Beaumont 

 

Class 3:   Rebecca Curnow 

      Eythan Andrews 

 

Class 4:  Oscar Shaw 

     Isa MacKenzie 

 

 

PTFA NEWS 
(sampfordpeverell.ptfa@yahoo.co.uk) 

 
Scholastic Book Fair  Thank you to everyone who came to the book fair. We are sorry that leaflets and order forms did not 
get to you this year. There was a fault with the delivery from Scholastic. They apologise for the error but this has had an im-
pact on sales. We will announce the winners of the ‘attendance raffle’ on Monday in assembly.  Five children will win £5 
vouchers to spend on Scholastic books. 

There is one final chance to buy books on Monday when we will open the Book Fair again before school 8.30am - 9.15am, 

MacMillan Cake Sale  Next Friday the PTFA are hosting a cake sale for the MacMillan Cancer Charity. We will be serving tea 
and coffee in the hall, cakes will be on sale for the children at break time and cakes will be sold on the playground at the end 
of the day.  We need your donations please!! If you can bake a lovely cake, cupcakes, biscuits or buy them and bring them in, 
we would be very grateful.  No nut based cakes please and Gluten Free, Dairy Free etc. are always welcome. 

If your child has an intolerance or allergy please send in something they can choose at break time. 

Date for the diary - School Disco Evening Thursday 6th October . More details next week.  

Sampford Peverell Primary School PTFA Reg Charity Number : 1041125  
Chairperson: Michelle Gascoigne Vice Chair : Tracy Tanton Treasurer : Jennie Curnow Secretary : Cara Snow  

 

 

Premier Sport Holiday Camps 
 

October Half Term Holidays 
25th & 26th October 2016 

Featuring NERF WARS both days. 

 

Tiverton High School (EX16 6SQ) 

 

9am—3.30pm Everyday 

Only £15.00 
 

Covering a range of sports and fun games all day 

Why not book now on 07776 108281 or online at 

www.sport.premier-education.com 

Sampford Peverell Play 

Park Appeal 
 

 

There is a collection tin at the School Reception if you want to 

contribute towards the fundraising. 

 

 

Volunteers and other Fundraising activities welcomed.  

Leaflets with more details also in the School Reception. 

 

 

www.sampfordpeverellplaypark.co.uk 
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